Date: 15™ April 2025

Dear Valued Customer,

We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding our cheque services.
In line with our commitment to improving banking efficiency and transitioning
towards more secure and digital payment methods, we will be phasing out cheque
services (both SGD and USD), including the issuance of bank drafts and cashier order
effective 1st August 2025.

As part of this transition, we encourage you to consider utilizing alternative payment
methods, such as Internet Banking, GIRO or Remittances services, which provide a
faster, more secure, and environmentally friendly way to manage your financial

transactions.

The bank will process cheques received latest by 31st July 2025. From 1st August
2025 onwards, the Bank will not be able to accept any cheques. To ensure a smooth
transition, we recommend that you make alternative payment arrangement in

advance.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we move towards a more

secure banking experience.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to

contact us at +65-65930888 or via email at: fcbsin@singnet.com.sg

Thank you for being a valued customer.
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